
BEACONSFIELD HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 

Page 1 of 1                   5 September 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to let you know that, unfortunately, Ms Ganachaud is unwell and we anticipate that she will be away from 
school until January. As a staff we have sent her our very best wishes, and to support any students or parents who would also 
like to pass on their messages of encouragement we have made a digital “Get Well Soon” card which you can sign 
here:  Click here to sign Ms Ganachaud’s card   
  
In her absence, I am pleased to confirm that Ms Allen will be taking on the role of Director of Sixth Form. Ms Allen is a 
talented member of our leadership team, with previous experience as a Director of Sixth Form in another setting as well as 
Associate Assistant Headteacher within our own Sixth Form team. She is therefore exceptionally well placed to support 
students, parents and the pastoral team, ensuring that our students continue to enjoy the outstanding Sixth Form experience 
we pride ourselves on.  
  
All lines of communication remain the same via tutors and the Sixth Form administration team. The administration team can 
be contacted via sixthform@beaconsfieldhigh.school.   
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Yours faithfully,  

Headteacher 
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